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IMPORTANT DATES
2/2 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM

2/2 Wine & Paint | 6:00PM - 8:00PM

2/3 First Fridays Breakfast with the HOA Staff | 9:00AM - 10:00AM

2/4 An Evening of Creativity & A Braveheart with Randall Wallace,  
Academy Nominee | 5:00PM

2/6 Theater Committee Meeting | 10:00AM

2/7 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM

2/7 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM

2/8 Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting | 11:00AM

2/8 Architectural Committee Meeting | 6:30PM

2/9 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM

2/10 Movie Night in Theater: House of Gucci | 7:00PM

2/13 Gates Committee Meeting | 6:30PM

2/13 City Council Meeting | 5:30PM 

2/14 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM

2/14 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM

2/16 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM

2/20 HOA OFFICE CLOSED

2/21 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM

2/21 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM

2/21 Board of Directions Open Session Meeting | 6:30PM

2/22 Equestrian Committee Meeting | 7:30PM

2/23 Food Truck | 4:00PM - 8:00PM

2/25 Winter Social | 5:00PM - 8:00PM

2/27 City Council Meeting | 5:30PM

2/28 Farmers Market | 2:00PM - 6:00PM

2/28 Food Truck | 3:00PM - 7:00PM
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Dear Residents,

You may be aware of the migration of our access control and gate systems to the Proptia platform. 
Phase one of the project is the conversion of the Community Center access control system. Proptia 
will replace the use of key fobs, with a simple app on your smartphone. 

We are pleased to announce that Proptia is now active at the Community Center and residents will 
be provided an invitation to upload their private credential which will be used to open the pool gate 
and restrooms during amenity operating hours.  

Please look for an email and invitation similar to the image displayed below, which includes your 
individual code and instructions on how to activate.  

Residents can follow the instructions  
provided or come to the HOA office 
for assistance in uploading  
your credential.  As a reminder, the 
office is open Monday through 
Friday 9:00AM - 5:00PM.

Thank you.
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Tip of the Month
Equestrian Services

HIDDEN HILLS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

HELPFUL TIPS FOR YOU & YOUR HORSE

HEY! HAVE YOU CHECKED 
YOUR HAY LATELY?

This is the time of year when we need to be especially 
aware of the quality of our hay. Throughout the year 
we have to be on the lookout for things that are not 
supposed to be mixed in our horses’ hay, such as rocks, 
foxtails and other sharp, barbed plant materials and the 
occasional dead animal. Moisture is always a concern 
when dealing with hay. At this time of year, when it is 
cool and damp, there are even more opportunities for 
moisture to damage hay, though improperly handled 
hay can contain mold at any time of the year. To add 
to the challenge, sometimes these issues will not be 
obvious on the outside of the bale, or even present in 
every bale of a particular delivery. 

Whoever feeds horses their hay must always be on the 
lookout. Molds can cause respiratory problems in both 
horses and humans, as well as colic in horses. Barbed 
plant materials can become imbedded in horses’ 
mouths and also cause colic. Invasive plants mixed in 
with the hay can range from being merely unpalatable 
to toxic, and may or may not cause your horse to stop 
eating the hay.

What can you do? Become familiar with what your hay 
normally looks and smells like. There will be variations 
from load to load and throughout the year. Sometimes 
the outer edges of bales will be sun-bleached, but

Happy and Safe Trails…Your ESC Committee 4

this is not considered unhealthy. Try to buy hay and 
begin feeding from the new delivery before you are 
completely out of your previous delivery, so that if 
there is a problem with your new hay, you don’t have 
to scramble to find more hay. It should go without 
saying, but your hay storage area should be rain and 
moisture-proof, and hay should always be stored up 
off of the ground and protected from contamination 
by rodents and other animals.

What should you look for? Good hay should not have 
large amounts of other types of plants mixed in, or any 
amount of sharp or questionable plant material. Normal 
hay should not ever feel warm or damp inside the 
bale when it is opened. If mold is found within a bale, 
consider the entire bale contaminated and do not use 
any of it. Hay should never be damp or excessively 
dusty, smell at all musty or moldy, and should 
not have clumps within it that are discolored and 
matted. Do not ever feed your horse questionable 
hay- it is not worth the risk!

If you find any of these issues present, contact your 
supplier and explain what you found. Work with them 
to find a solution- bad hay is a headache for them too. 
If they want you to throw away the bad hay, make sure 
to dispose of it in a place where other animals won’t 
have access to it, ideally in your covered manure bin. 

Your horses are depending on you to  
keep them safe!
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All of the gate, patrol, traffic officers and 
I would like to thank you so much for your 
generous contribution to this year’s holiday 
fund.  We always try to do our best to provide 
quality service and to assist the residents 
of Hidden Hills in any way possible.  We so 
appreciate being acknowledged for what we 
do to make Hidden Hills a wonderful place 
to live.

“To all of the Hidden Hills residents, I want to 

personally thank you for the amazing holiday gift. It 

has been a pleasure for my team and I to work for 

you and this amazing community. We will continue 

to do our best in providing security and helping out 

wherever we can.Thank You”

Guy Hartson

“Thank you for all of the support, we had a great 

year!”

Ismael Calix

A message from our Covered Six officers 

“Thank you for all of your support, we were pleasantly 

surprised by your donations and look forward to 

working with you all.”

Cyrane Pahimna

“I appreciate all of the generosity that went into our 

Christmas gift, we are very thankful.”

Matthew Renshaw

“Thank You for your generosity! I greatly appreciate 

your donation. We could not have done this without 

your support!”

Krystal Zepeda

Thank you again and we wish all of you a 
happy and healthy 2023.

Guy Hartson 
Covered Six Supervisor
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The 2023/2024 Phone Directory will be here soon. If you have any changes or additions to your existing 
residential listing, please contact the Association.

For information on advertisements contact the Association at (818) 227-6657 ext 204. The 2023/2024 rates 
and specs for advertising are listed below:

Cost for Insertion of Ads:

• Half Page Ad is $350.00 (One-Sided)
• Full Page Ad is $550.00 (One Sided)
• Full Page Ad is $700.00 (Double Sided)

Prices based on PDF files supplied.
Prices based on supplied printed material.

Specifications for B/W Ads:

• Half Page Black and White ads are 5.5” W by 4.25” H and submitted to us or MGF Graphics
• Full Page Black and White ads are 5.5” W by 8.5” H and submitted to us or MGF Graphics
NOTE: PDF art supplied.

If artwork needed call MGF Graphics for quote.

Specifications for Colored Ads:

• Full page Only
• Paper size submitted to us/MGF Graphics must be 5.5” W by 8.5” H on 100# text paper weight. NO 
CARDSTOCK permitted. Must provide at least 800 + copies. (Do not 3-hole punch)
• Please allow clearance for 3-hole binding on your art files.
• MGF GRAPHICS will punch holes when binding.
• MGF Graphics can print your ad for additional cost.

Please call for quote 818-843-8522 or email to mgfgraphics@gmail.com

THE DEADLINE FOR CHANGES OR ADVERTISING IS MARCH 1, 2023

2023/2024 HIDDEN HILLS PHONE DIRECTORY
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LOCATION C O M M U N I T Y  C E N T E R

OPEN EVERY

2PM PM6



Miss Kim’s Toddler  
Music Circle

WHEN: Mondays 3:45pm - 4:30pm
WHERE: Recreation Room (HHCA) 

FEE: Pay as you go...$20/class, $12/class each sibling
(Cash, Check or Venmo)

QUESTIONS: kims484@gmail.com

Join long-time Hidden Hills music teacher Miss Kim,

(aka Kim Saunders), for a “mommy and me“ style music circle, 

full of singing, dancing and playing fun rhythm instruments,  

keyboards and hand bells, for children ages 1 to 3 years.  

 Moms, dads, grandparents, nannies are welcome!
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FIRST FRIDAYSFIRST FRIDAYS
Hidden Hills Community Center

24549 Long Valley Rd.

9:00AM - 10:00AM

Coffee & Bagels
with the HOA STAFF
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H I D D E N  H I L L S

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Sponsored by  
Parks & Recreation Committee

$30 per person

WINE & PAINT

R S V P  N O W  S PA C E  I S  L I M I T E D

INCLUDES: PAINT SUPPLIES

February 2, 2023

Bring your favorite bottle 
of wine to share with your 

neighbors. Light snacks and 
water will be served
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JOIN US FOR AN EVENING WITH

RANDALL WALLACE
Academy Award Nominee

5:00 PM
Saturday, February 4th

ALL PROCEEDS WILL BE DONATED  
TO HABITAT FOR HUMANITY

THE BAND OF FALLEN ANGELS
AND

FOR

minimum suggested donation: $20

Sponsored by the Theater Committee 

CREATIVITY & 

A
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Enjoy thIS special feature in our Theatre

Sponsored by The Parks and Recreation Committee

7:00PM

HIDDEN HILLS MOVIE NIGHT PRESENTS

House of Gucci  
February 10th

 R
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H I D D E N  H I L L S

Saturday, February 25th
5:00PM - 8:00PM

SOCIAL2023

Sponsored by Parks & Recreation Committee

Real Snow • Sledding
Climbing Wall • Bouncy House 

Giant Slide • LIVE ENTERTAINMENT
Food Trucks • Hot Cocoa BAR

13

10 TICKETS PER HOUSEHOLD
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PERSONAL TRAINER

My name is Margaret Scuderi. I am an ACE certified personal 

trainer with over 35 years of experience. I am available to 

help you reach your fitness goals in 2022. 

We could take outdoor walks, work on strength and 

conditioning in your home, gym and I’ll create an overall 

exercise plan. I will work with all ages, including seniors. 

References available upon request. 

(310) 503-1748

PROFESSIONAL TUTOR

Specializing in writing, reading comprehension, language 
arts, science, social studies, Common Core math (through 
5th grade), organizational skills, homework help and much 
more. One-on-one personal attention in your home or the 
Calabasas Library. Personal communication with teachers. I 
have over 17 years of private tutoring experience and can 
provide you with many excellent references. 

Academic success is my goal. MA Education, BA Child 
Development, also degreed in Early Childhood Education.

Please contact Maureen @ (818) 915-4567 or email 
mebllm@aol.com.

2 BARN STALLS TO RENT

2 barn stalls for rent, includes a large shaded arena, plus 

your own private Tack Room, with it’s own lock and key 

for saddles, bridles, & horse equipment.   Contact: Susan 

Landon 23744 Oakfield Rd., Hidden Hills, 818.469.7473

FOR SALE

Like new Hydrow Rower rowing machine. Purchased new for 
$2,495 + tax. Selling for $2,000 OBO. Please call John (310) 
560-7358 or Gabrielle (310) 650-4142



Babysitter/Petsitter 
Available

My name is Nathan Danese. I am 15 years 
old and will be a sophomore at Viewpoint 

School in the Fall. If you need 
babysitting I would be more than happy 
to help you out! I am very good with kids 
of all ages, and can work early mornings 
to late nights. I can also look after your 

pets.  

805-795-9225  
nathan.danese@icloud.com

Looking for a babysitter?

Bonnie and Sophie Watkins

Babysitting Service

Available for hire

Available anytime (weekends/weekdays)

Children age 2-13

Hourly Rate: $15

Sophie Watkins: 818-540-5770

Bonnie Watkins: 818-540-5796

The two of us come as a package deal and charge 15 dollars total. We are willing to look

after your children including during community events as well as pet sitting. We love animals

and have five dogs of our own. We are sixteen years old. We live on Jim Bridger Rd. Round

Meadow Elementary is our alma mater. I (Bonnie) attend an arts school and can do fun art

projects/musical theater fun projects.

Bonnie & Sophie Watkins

Looking for a babysitter?

Available anytime (weekends/weekdays)
Children age 2-13   |  Hourly Rate: $15

Sophie Watkins: 818-540-5770

Bonnie Watkins: 818-540-5796

The two of us come as a package deal and 
charge 15 dollars total. We are willing to look 

after your children including during community 
events as well as pet sitting. We love animals and 
have five dogs of our own. We are sixteen years 
old. We live on Jim Bridger Rd. Round Meadow 
Elementary is our alma mater. I (Bonnie) attend 

an arts school and can do fun art projects/
musical theater fun projects.

Babysitting Service
Available for hire
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